
 

 

MEETING OF WEASENHAM GREEN CHARITY  

MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday 29TH November 2022 AT 8.04PM 

WEASENHAM COMMUNITY BUILDING 

Councillors Present: Mr R. Atterwill, Mr M. Kiddle-Morris and Mr R. Hambidge.  

Also in attendance: Mrs K. Pickard (Clerk)  

1. Apologies for absence 
None received 

 
2. Declarations of Interest 
None received  

 

3. To agree the minutes from the Green Charity meeting held on 27th July 2022 
Councillor Kiddle Morris seconded by Councillor Hambidge 
 
4. Accounts to approve for payment 
 

Payee Detail Payment 
type 

Total 
Amount 
Payable 

Zurich Insurance Green Insurance BACS  £163.94 

  Total £163.94 

 
Councillor Atterwill seconded Kiddle Morris 

 
5. To receive an update on the charity commission submission 
 
The Clerk reported that the submission had not been made for the period of 1/11/2020 until 31/10/2021.  
The Clerk had gone back through records and presented the submission at the meeting for agreement. 
 
Councillor Atterwill would like to look into the income for the Green and who pays a wayleave. 
 
ACouncillor Ateril proposed the charity commission seconded by Kiddle Morris 
 

 
6. To receive an update regarding the maintenance work of the pond and agree any actions 

necessary 
 

Councillor Hambidge reported that it is classed as civil engineering not a pond so he suggested that an 

application could be made to the National Lottery for funding. 

A suggestion was made to make a smaller pond which would alleviate some of the problem. 

Another resident suggested that a working group was formed of the residents that are keen to get involved 

in tidying up the area and restoring the pond.  



 

 

It was raised that the trees on the green would require a survey. 

Councillor Atterwill suggested that the PC could pay for a tree survey and obtain a report on what needs to 

be done. 

The Parish Council confirmed that they are happy for the member of the public to work with the residents on 

the green to form a working party  

Councillor Kiddle Morris had highways out to look at the whole system for a way to run water into the pond. 

Councillor Atterwill suggested that a meeting could be held on Saturday 21st January at 10am at the Green 

to discuss a way forward. 

7. To receive and agree any other correspondence regarding the Green 
Nothing further to discuss 

8. To Agree the date and time of the next meeting 
21st January at the Village Green 

 
 
Signed __________________________________ 
 
 
Date ________________ 

 


